
please have the the bill to double staff for the OPG program, HB 5019,  to move forward in the Human Services Subcommittee on 
Ways & Means. Klamath is in serious need of people who can provide guardianship. we have so many clients in need that are going 
without the proper help/advocacy. Klamath lack of public guardianship resources makes it an unsafe situation for clients in need. 
thank you :)


